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29th November 2023  
 
  
 

Year 6 Trip to the British Museum  
   
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   
   

We are excited to share that Year 6 are going to be visiting the British Museum on 

Wednesday 10th January 2024. This will be a great opportunity to deepen and consolidate 
knowledge gained in History about the Ancient Greeks.  
   
We will be leaving school after registration to take public transport to the museum, and we 
will be back in school in time for the end of the school day.  
 

Children will need a packed lunch and water on this day. If you would like to order a 

packed lunch with the school kitchen for this trip, please complete this form by 9am on 

Monday 4th December.    
 
Please ensure children wear appropriate winter clothing for this trip, e.g., waterproof coat 
and a hat. 
   
We would appreciate adult volunteers to join us on our trip. Please email 
hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk if you can accompany us so that we can organise 
groupings.    
    
   
Kind regards,   
   
 
 

Miss Mobbs and Mrs Wood 
  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/3u3knnZHU7
mailto:hpcontact@hornpark.compassps.uk

